10-001
COMMENT
CL-04602

From: HUANGWANRONG <wrhuang783890@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 30, 2010 4:43 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject:

Hi,

I believe that the leverage reduced from 400:1 to 100:1 is reasonable.
If you do further reduction to 10:1, i prefer to choose other company to

invest.

Thanks
Queenie
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